
 Recycling Questions?
See the Waldwick 
Recycling Guide

What’s New?
 

  

Interested in local 
biodiversity? 

 Want to help restore our 
bird populations? You can 
make a difference. Click 

HERE to learn more about 
what you can do to help 
on your own property.

Volunteers Needed
For the Waldwick 

Beautification Committee 
& Green Team 

 Click HERE to learn more 

Click on the link below to  
learn more about the 

Waldwick Environmental 
Advisory Committee 

Reminders

Styrofoam (EPS) Recycling
October 12, 2024
January 4, 2025

Recycling Center
9 am to 1 pm

Click here to see flyer

SUMMER 2024

Environmental News

Borough  Acquires
Two Properties for 

Open Space

The  Borough Council 
recently approved the 
purchase of adjoining 
residential properties at 
197 Wyckoff Avenue and 
9 Brady Street (Lots 6.02 
& 6.08 in Block 136). The 
lots comprise 2.84 acres. 
The land will become 
parkland with potential 
ancillary uses for the 
benefit of the residents 
of the Borough of 
Waldwick. The specific 
future use of this land is 
still under discussion.

The Beautification 
Committee Needs 

You!

The Waldwick Beautification 
Committee (WBC), was 
formed in 2021 as a group of 
volunteers dedicated to 
enhancing Waldwick’s public 
spaces. Following passage of 

an Ordinance Amendment 
by the Borough Council, the 
WBC is now a formal 
subcommittee of the 
Waldwick Environmental 
Advisory Committee. The all-
volunteer WBC, chaired by  
Council President Michele 
Weber, will develop and 
maintain gardens through-
out the Borough and work 
on projects to improve the 

look of the town and quality 
of life. The WBC is expected 
to meet monthly. One 
project under consideration 
is the installation of flower 
boxes on bridges in 
Waldwick. Residents 
interested in participating in 
the group should submit a 
Citizen Leadership 
application to the Borough 
Clerk’s Office.

NexTrex Recycling 
Program Earns Trex 

Benches
Waldwick residents have 
collected more than 2,000 
lbs of Trex recyclables since 
2022. These materials 
include plastic bags & films 
and certain “non-
Styrofoam”  packing 
materials. The Trex 
Corporation donates 
benches based on the 
volume of collected 
recyclables. The first two 
benches earned by 
Waldwick were installed 
earlier this year at the 
memorial area in front of 
the Public Safety Building. 
Click HERE to learn more 
about the NexTrex recycling 
program. 

Waldwick Borough Council and Environmental Committee 
Members Visit the New Trex Bench Installation
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